Heidi Watters

Please enact restrictive measures on harmful or unproven substances in products. The complexity of
product ingredients requires oversight beyond public capabilities and is precisely the role of
government rather than individuals who cannot possibly know. Thank you very much for all the
work on this topic. I'm proud WA is a scientific and policy leader on this topic.



